
The	National	CMV	Foundation	is	a	501(c)3	organization.	All	donations	are	tax-deductible	to	the	extent	allowable	by	law.	

	
DONATION	FORM	

	

The	National	CMV	Foundation	is	one	of	the	most	effective	nonproLit,	pregnancy	advocacy	
organizations	in	the	United	States.	Our	all-volunteer	network	of	health	and	research	experts,	
business	and	policy	leaders,	and	CMV	parents,	positions	us	as	a	credible	resource	that	aids	in	
prevention,	educates	the	public,	and	increases	understanding	of	congenital	cytomegalovirus	(CMV).	
Each	investment	is	directly	attributed	to	our	awareness	and	research	programs.	Please	donate	today	
to	help	us	educate	women	of	childbearing	age	about	congenital	CMV.	

	

DONOR	INFORMATION		

In	Honor/Memory	Of	 	

Name	 	

Company	Name	 	

Mailing	Address	 	

Phone		 	

Email	 	

	

PAYMENT	OPTIONS	

You	may	donate	ONLINE	@	www.nationalcmv.org	–	OR	–	Please	return	this	form	with	a	CHECK	to:	
Kristen	Spytek,	President,	National	CMV	Foundation,	PO	BOX	18322,	Tampa,	FL	33679.		

My	CHECK*	is	enclosed:	$	___________________________	Check	#:	________________________________	

*Payable	to	the	National	CMV	Foundation	
	


